From: Ginger Scoggin

Sent: Saturday, March 05, 2022 10:33 AM

To: Rep. Kelly Merrick

Subject: Please vote NO to a New Tax Hike on Vapor Products!

Dear Representative Merrick,

I’'m writing to ask you to vote NO on HB 110. Adult vapor consumers are demonized enough and don’t deserve to keep
being punished. Any new tax hike, especially on consumer goods like vapor products, will hurt families already facing
higher prices on other consumer goods.

Please vote no on HB 110.

Thank you for your time.

Regards,
Ginger Scoggin

Anchorage, AK 99515



From: Christina Foster

Sent: Saturday, March 05, 2022 2:22 PM

To: Rep. Kelly Merrick

Subject: Please vote NO to a New Tax Hike on Vapor Products!

Dear Representative Merrick,

I’'m writing to ask you to vote NO on HB 110. Adult vapor consumers are demonized enough and don’t deserve to keep
being punished. Any new tax hike, especially on consumer goods like vapor products, will hurt families already facing
higher prices on other consumer goods.

Please vote no on HB 110.

Thank you for your time.

Regards,
Christina Foster

Anchorage, AK 99507



From: Sharlyn Dail <

Sent: Sunday, March 06, 2022 7:29 AM

To: Rep. Kelly Merrick

Subject: Please vote NO to a New Tax Hike on Vapor Products!

Dear Representative Merrick,

I’'m writing to ask you to vote NO on HB 110. Adult vapor consumers are demonized enough and don’t deserve to keep
being punished. Any new tax hike, especially on consumer goods like vapor products, will hurt families already facing
higher prices on other consumer goods.

Please vote no on HB 110.

Thank you for your time.

Regards,
Sharlyn Dail

Juneau, AK 99801



From: Eileen John

Sent: Sunday, March 06, 2022 9:42 PM
To: Rep. Kelly Merrick
Subject: Please vote NO to a New Tax Hike on Vapor Products!

Dear Representative Merrick,

I’'m writing to ask you to vote NO on HB 110. Adult vapor consumers are demonized enough and don’t deserve to keep
being punished. Any new tax hike, especially on consumer goods like vapor products, will hurt families already facing
higher prices on other consumer goods.

Please vote no on HB 110.

Thank you for your time.

Regards,
Eileen John

Metlakatla, AK 99926



From: Stacy burks

Sent: Monday, March 07, 2022 4:05 AM

To: Rep. Kelly Merrick

Subject: Please vote NO to a New Tax Hike on Vapor Products!

Dear Representative Merrick,

I’'m writing to ask you to vote NO on HB 110. Adult vapor consumers are demonized enough and don’t deserve to keep
being punished. Any new tax hike, especially on consumer goods like vapor products, will hurt families already facing
higher prices on other consumer goods.

Please vote no on HB 110.

Thank you for your time.

Regards,
Stacy burks

Palmer, AK 99645



From: Stacy burks <Stacy.burks.533432073@p2a.co>

Sent: Monday, March 07, 2022 4:05 AM

To: Rep. Kelly Merrick

Subject: Please vote NO to a New Tax Hike on Vapor Products!

Dear Representative Merrick,

I’'m writing to ask you to vote NO on HB 110. Adult vapor consumers are demonized enough and don’t deserve to keep
being punished. Any new tax hike, especially on consumer goods like vapor products, will hurt families already facing
higher prices on other consumer goods.

Please vote no on HB 110.
Thank you for your time.
Regards,

Stacy burks

648 E Beaver Ave
Palmer, AK 99645






